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IPC Report Number # 23-234-RR 

Mr. Graham Steele 
Information and Privacy Commissioner 
Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner of Nunavut 
admin@atipp-nu.ca 
 
March 2, 2023 
 
Dear Commissioner, 
 
RE: Response to Review Report # 23-234-RR and Recommendations for File # 22-163 
 

This letter is in response to your Review Report Number 23-234-RR, dated January 30, 2023. 
Please be advised that the Department of Human Resources welcomes the report and accepts 
all the recommendations.  
 
On February 16, 2023, the Department of Human Resources released to the applicant, the 
recommended remainder of the investigation report, (as per paragraph 60 of your report), the 
information specified in paragraph 63 of your report and all of page 15 of the email package, 
specified in paragraphs (64 to 66) of your report.  
 
Sincerely, 

 

Honourable Margaret Nakashuk, 
Minister of Human Resources 
  
C.c. Les Hickey, Deputy Minister, Human Resources 
Safiatou Traore, ATIPP Coordinator, HR 
 

 
ᒪᓕᒐᓕᐅᖅᑎ ᒫᒡᒍᓚ ᓇᑲᓱᒃ 

Honourable Margaret Nakashuk 
L’honorable Margaret Nakashuk 

Nanngariyauyuq Margaret Nakashuk 
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